
Y5 Changes Week commencing 6th July 

This is the final week of term and in PSHE we have been thinking a lot about 

changes… those that have happened so far and those still to come. 

Next term, you will be moving into year six into Miss Shreeve, Mr Holland or Mrs 

Manani’s class. This year has been very different for all of us and you haven’t had 

the opportunity to spend time with your new teacher. However, they have been 

spending lots of time looking forward to you moving into their classes. Year five 

teachers have told them all about you! They are planning lots of exciting lessons 

and putting up new, stimulating displays. 

So… we thought it would be a great opportunity for you to tell your new teachers 

all about you. In English last week you worked on your letter writing skills again 

so this would be a great way of showing your new teachers your English and 

handwriting skills, while telling them more about what is important to you.  

We would like you to write a letter to your new teachers that you will bring 

into school with you next term. 

Look back at how to write a letter in last week’s home learning. Remember to put 

your address on the top right. As this is a less formal letter you do not have to 

write the recipients address. You could start by saying how you are feeling about 

moving into year six. What has lockdown been like for you? Who have you shared 

your home with, how have you got on with brothers and sisters, was it lonely? 

What were the best bits, the hardest things, which creative challenge did you 

enjoy, have you managed to do PE with Joe every day? What are you hoping to be 

able to do over the summer as lockdown eases?  

You choose what to include, the year six team are really looking forward to 

reading your letters.  

Good luck! We hope you have a good summer and we look forward to seeing you 

back in school next term. 


